
 

 

August 30, 2024 

 

Dear Residents, Family, and Team Members, 

I am excited to let you all know that the purchase agreement has been signed between the 
Receiver and Northwest Colorado Health, which means Casey’s Pond is now officially off 
the market!  

We will continue to operate as we are and expect the Receiver to rescind the 90-day notice 
of closure for both assisted living and skilled nursing, and to rescind the 60-day termination 
of employment notices sometime next week. 

Thank you all for your continued support and patience as we move on to the next phase. 

We are grateful to everyone who has labored so hard to make the continuation of Casey’s 
Pond possible, what a great Labor Day present! 

With gratitude and appreciation, 

Jeanine Woosley 
Executive Director 
 


